Youth Minister Weekly Virtual Meeting Notes
November 23, 2020

NCYC: If it happens, will you all go?
Right now, they are planning for an in-person NCYC in Indianapolis for November, 2021. What are people’s thoughts about going?  Most folks said they are planning to go if it is on.  The information for reserving hotels and registration will be coming in November. 
The Communique 
Elaine Phillips: tvilla@archatl.com to subscribe to the Communique. If you are not getting this every Monday, please email Tatiana (email above) and ask to be added to the mailing list. 

Our next call is Monday, December 7th at 11:00am.  These calls will now be held on the 1st and 3rd Mondays of each month.

Have a very happy and healthy Thanksgiving! 

